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Rawlings, Alexandra

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

judith I blshop@gmatl com on behalf of Judtth Bishop [judith blshop@hwdsb on ca]

Wednesday, December 15, 2010 9 29 PM

Rawhngs, Alexandra

Heather Miller, Tim Simmons, Jesslca Brennan, wes htcks

Subject: Request for delegation

Chair, and Members of the Planning Committee
City of Hamilton

Dear Councilor Pasuta,

The Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board is requesting that it appear as a
delegation to the next Planning Committee of the City of Hamilton to discuss
Parkland Dedication fees. Specifically it would want to reference a motion sent to
the City of Hamilton in March 2005 from the Hamilton -Wentworth District School
Board requesting changes be made to the charging of Parkland Dedication fees to
the Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board.

I would wish to appear before the committee, and correspondence and inquiries
can be addressed to Heather Miller. Trustee Daison Officer, Hamilton-Wentworth
District School Board, tel: 905 527 5092 # 2279 emall:
heather, miller@hwdsb.on.ca

Regards

Judith Bishop
Chair
Trustee Ward 1 and 2
Hamilton-Wentworth District
judith, bishopCbhwdsb.on.ca
905 512 571

School Board

3/28/2011


